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ENROLLMENT IS COMING!

Enrollment dates for the Spring 2025 semester are fast approaching, and
there might be more preparation than you realize. In this week’s Success
Path, read about what you can do to make sure you are ready to enroll in
classes, along with information on how to explore careers related to your
major, and how the classes you take can imapact your financial aid!

YOUR ENROLLMENT CHECK-LIST

Many students will get to their
enrollment date and hit a snag, causing
them to delay securing their spot in the
classes they need. Here is a list of
things you can do to help you get
through enroliment:

e Know your registration date. This
date can be found in an email from
the Registrars office.

o Meet with your advisor. Your
advisor can remove advising holds
and help you determine what classes
you should take this coming
semester. Here are some good
guestions to ask in those meetings:

o What are the most important
classes for me to take to stay on
my current graduation timeline?

o Are there classes in my shopping
cart | should prioritize and build
the rest of my schedule around?

o Do any of the classes in my
shopping cart fill up fast? What
are good back up classes to
take?

» Need help adding classes? Stop by
the CORD Welcome Desk and ask
for help adding classes to your
shopping cart.

Kirstin Cuba,
Editor
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WHAT COMES NEXT?

So, you had an appointment with your
advisor and planned for spring classes.
What can you do next? This is a great
time to think about what you can do with
your major! In a major exploration
appointment, we can look at the kinds of
careers that are out there for your major.
We can look at predicted salaries as well
as job opportunities in the state where
you want to live.
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Making an appointment with a coach is a
great way to stay on track with your

plans, especially when you are fresh from

an advising session. As you gear up for
the last weeks heading into finals, you
can think about how you want to use
what you are learning. Talk to a major

exploration coach and get ready for what

happens next!
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ENROLLMENT AND FINANCES

Does your scholarship have credit
hour requirements? Many University
of Arkansas scholarships require
students to complete a minimum of
30 credit hours combined during fall,
spring, and summer terms. Just the
same, standard GPA minimums are
2.5 or 2.75. With that said, certain
scholarships can have different
criteria than those listed above.

Remember, it is your job to
familiarize yourself with the criteria if
your scholarships and work to
maintain them. However, if you have
any questions about your
scholarships or what you can do to
meet the requirements, schedule a
meeting with one of our Financial
Empowerment Coaches today!
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